
Getting things done – Ninewells Avenue
#dundeewestend

A resident recently contacted me to highlight that :

“After the upgrade of pavements in Ninewells Avenue, dog bins have been
removed and not replaced. 

We had one foot of Ninewells and one at Perth Road before the roundabout,
both are no longer there.”

I have therefore asked the City Council to replace these.
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